Society Welcomes
30 New Members

Large crowds once again came out to honor the class of 2007 at the Skull
and Dagger breakfast at Town and Gown and the dinner dance at the
Jonathan Club. At the breakfast, the Society honored members of the class
of 1957 with the John V. Morley Medallion, emblematic of 50 years of
Society membership. Members of the class of 1982 (and earlier) were pre-
sented special lapel pins recognizing their 25 years of membership. The
Society also honored the 2007 winner of the Skull and Dagger Foundation
scholarships (see separate story).

The breakfast was also highlighted by the presentation of the Amold
Eddy Volunteer Service Award to Hilton A. Green (1968). Mr. Green has
had an outstanding career as a motion picture producer and director. He was
a production manager with Alfred Hitchcock for 25 years and was president
of H&H Productions, Inc. before his retirement in 1996. He is a past pres-
ident of the USC Alumni Association and served as a member of the USC
Board of Trustees from 1990 t01994. There were 30 new members in the
Skull and Dagger class of 2007. The class included 22 students, six in the
faculty, staff and administration category and two in the alumni and hon-
orary group. The following are very brief highlights of the many accom-
plishments of the 2007 Skull and Dagger class.

Vanessa Adams was the event coodinator for Swim With Mike since
coming to USC in 2003 and created the official Swim With Mike student
organization this past year. She has also served as athletic chair for Pi Beta
Phi Sorority and is a member of Golden Key International Honor Society,
Alpha Lambda Delta Honor Society and Gamma Sigma Alpha Greek
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New Nomination
Procedures and

Deadlines for
Class of 2008

New nomination procedures and dead-
line dates will be in effect for the Skull
and Dagger class of 2008.

Starting with the 2008 nomination
cycle, paper nomination packets will no
longer automatically be sent to all mem-
bers or to on-campus nominators. All
members with an email address on file
with the Society will receive an e-nomi-
nation packet. Any member without an
email address on file may request an e-
nomination packet from scribe@skul-
landdagger.org or download a packet
from the Members section of the Society
website, www.skullanddagger.org. For
those who either don't have access to the
internet, or would merely prefer a paper
nomination packet, the packet may be
requested by writing to the Skull and
Dagger Society, PO Box 278, Downey
CA 90241 or by calling (562) 928-6735.

The deadlines for the nominations are
also being altered for the class of 2008.
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